
Subject: RE: Trolley Repair Authorization
From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 11/15/2017 04:24 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: "jwilliams@labattleship.com" <jwilliams@labattleship.com>

Great – Are they located in Carson?  I might want to drive up there and meet….

From: Lorena Parker [mailto:lparker@sanpedrobid.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 4:17 PM
To: Bezmalinovich, Augie
Cc: jwilliams@labattleship.com
Subject: Re: Trolley Repair Authorization

Augie,

I called him when I got back from the meeting today.  I had this discussion with him briefly.  The
trolley is not yet in his possession so I asked him to reach out to me after he receives the trolley (it's at
MV Transportation right now) and evaluates it.

After he is in possession of the trolley, we can reach out to him/set up a call.  I will let you know
when that happens and then we can ask him the questions regarding the transmission, etc.  I did not
reveal that we had the extra funds. 

Kind regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Wed, Nov 15, 2017 at 3:18 PM, Bezmalinovich, Augie <ABezmalinovich@portla.org> wrote:
I think we should ask him/call him and ask about the transmission. Since we're taking it out would it
make sense to rebuild it now?  How much would it cost?  Etc.  I'd be happy to come by tomorrow and
call him together. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 15, 2017, at 3:11 PM, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com> wrote:

Gregory/Rene,

Our board has approved the repair of trolley 42. Please make arrangements for the trolley
to be towed to EDRS.
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Rene, once the trolley is received and re-inspected, please provide me with any other
repairs that we need to consider while the trolley is there.

Please keep me informed of the timeline since we have another trolley that we have
rented while trolley 42 is being repaired and we need to estimate how long we will need
the rented vehicle and make timely arrangements for its return. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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